Can't quite believe it's been 8 weeks since
we've been at school! I've been thinking
about you all and wondering what fun and
adventures we'd have been getting up to if
we'd have beenin...

| have loved seeing and hearing about what
you've been up to at home though, so
thought I'd share a little of what I've been
doing.

As you may have seen, my Tik Tok and
exercise video career is booming! I've also

been going out running, walking and cycling.

My foot is feeling much better so I've been

able to do a lot more - I'm ready for when
rugby and basketball is allowed!

I've really enjoyed being in the hub and
working with children from all different year
groups and different staff too! We've been
lucky to have lots of different treats delivered
which is always very exciting!

| hope you're all keeping safe, enjoying the
sunshine, and having lots of fun!

Hi year 6!

I've been keeping very busy whilst we've been
away from school.

I've been on my computer at home
completing lots of courses, so that when
we're back in school, I'll be able to do lots of
new things with you!

It's been lovely spending lots of time with my
dog, Zac. He’s really enjoyed going on lots fo
walks in the sunshine!

I've been working in school with all the
different boys and girls which has been lovely.
We've even learnt to do some Tik Tok dances

- | was mostly just laughing at Seb though!

Hope you're all keeping safe, and hope to see
you soon!

Mrs Dugdale xxx

Hello Y6!

| hope you and your family are staying safe and
looking after each other. I've really enjoyed
receiving your photos and videos of all the work
you've been doing - well done and thank you.
Keep them coming!

As well as going into school to work with the
children of key workers, I've been busy working
at home preparing your home learning amongst

other things - most notably reading! I've been

reading lots of the books we have at school
which I've really enjoyed.
Other than work, I've been trying to get outside
as much as possible because we’ve been so
fortunate with the weather (mostdy!).

| feel so lucky to live in Peel and be surrounded
by beautiful scenery to walk and run through. I've
explored new places in the area which has been
fun.As you know, my family live in England. | was
due to visit them in the Easter holidays and it was
a shame | couldn’t but thank goodness for
modern technology - I've been able to make lots
of phone and video calls to keep in touch. I've
also been baking and cooking lots and attempted
a new skill - knitting - but | still need lots of
practice at that!!

I hope we will be able to get back to school soon.

In the meantime, stay safe.
Miss Gibson xxx




